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Friday, September 17, 2021 
Public Service Announcement 

LaSalle Police Services Board Holds 
Swearing-In Ceremony for New Chief of Police 

The public is invited to virtually attend the official swearing-in of LaSalle's new Chief of Police on 
Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. Join us on the Town of LaSalle YouTube channel. 

The ceremony will take place in Council Chambers at the LaSalle Civic Centre. A limited number of 
guests will be in attendance due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The public and media are invited to tune in 
virtually. 

The ceremony will include the administration of the oaths of office by the Honourable Justice Maria 
Carroccia from the Ontario Superior Court of Justice. There will be remarks from Mayor Marc Bondy, 
Chair of the LaSalle Police Services Board, as well as remarks from Chief Davies. 

Chief Davies has 30 years of dedicated law enforcement experience with the last 25 years working in 
LaSalle. Davies was appointed the permanent Chief of Police for the LaSalle Police Service effective 
August 1, 2021 by the Board. 
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For more information, contact: 

Mayor Marc Bondy 
Chair 
LaSalle Police Services Board 
519-969-7770, ext. 1391 
mbondy@lasalle.ca 

Tanya Mailloux 
Board Secretary 
LaSalle Police Services Board 
519-969-7770, ext. 1233 
tmailloux@lasalle.ca 
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